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DU Validation Service - Update to Calculation of Bonus, 
Overtime and Commission 
Integration Impact Memo 

Nov. 7, 2019 

The logic used by the Desktop Underwriter® (DU®) validation service to validate bonus, overtime and commission income using a 
Verification of Employment and Income report will be updated over the weekend of Dec. 14, 2019. This revised logic will apply to 
all new casefiles submitted to DU on or after Jan. 1, 2020.   

The logic change will result in a calculated value for bonus, overtime and commission that better aligns with existing policy. 

How will this affect my integrated systems? 
Customers should review the revised logic that will be used to validate bonus, overtime and commission income detailed in the 
DU Validation Service Reference Guide (DU/DO/SSO credentials required) to determine any impact to internal systems. 

This update will not affect DU validation service messages and has no Selling Guide impact.  

Additional Information 
If you have questions about the integration impact or if you require support specific to this release, contact Integration Support. 
For more information about DU, visit the DU web page and contact your Fannie Mae Technology Delivery Manager or your Digital 
Alliance Manager. 

https://www.fanniemae.com/content/user_guide/du-validation-reference-guide.pdf
mailto:Integration_Support@FannieMae.com
https://www.fanniemae.com/singlefamily/desktop-underwriter
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